November 16, 2013

A joint meeting of the Wareham School Committee, Board of Selectmen and Finance Committee was held on Saturday, November 16, 2013, at 8:30 a.m. in the Multi-Service Center, Room 320. Present were Geoff Swett, Michael Flaherty, Rhonda Veugen, Cliff Sylvia and Kenny Fontes as well as Superintendent Kimberly Shaver-Hood.

(Approximately 9:00 a.m.)

Discussion of FY'15 Budget Process

Members of the School Committee, Board of Selectmen, and Finance Committee with Superintendent Shaver-Hood and Town Administrator Sullivan discussed the process and an overview of the FY'15 budget. It was agreed that each board come back at a future meeting with budget plans.

It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.

VOTE: yea -5; nay -0; abstain -0

The meeting adjourned at 10:21 a.m.